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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 
Request for Proposal No. 2337005 

Compliance Monitoring for Church Road Well Field and Grantham’s Landing Water 
Treatment Plant 

Date: June 21, 2023 
 
Item No.1  
Question: With respects to Appendix 4 & 5, they appear to be the same document can you please provide 
the missing document. 

Answer: Please see Amendment No.1  

Item No.2 
Question: How often will the ministry be requesting reporting and or communication throughout this project?   

Answer:  Quite often in the beginning and as the project gets going it will lessen. We could assume weekly 
in the first 2-3 months and then monthly. Furthermore, at the end of one year of monitoring, the consultant 
will be expected to communicate and collaborated with the Ministry to establish more permanent thresholds 
for the Environmental Flow Needs of Soames Creek. 

Item No.3  
Question: Do you have an anticipated start date for this project? The RFP states July 1st.  

Answer:  We are waiting on an answer from the Ministry and the plan was to commence the monitoring to 
coincide with Stage 2 Water Restrictions.  
 

  
  


